
  
 
 

                                                   
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Death Investigation 
 
On September 6th, 2023, at approximately 1930 hours, personnel from the Auburn Hills Police 
Department were dispatched to the 3600 block of Baldwin Road for a shooting that just occurred. 
 
Upon arrival, officers discovered a deceased 25-year-old female and a deceased 25-year-old male in the 
driveway of the residence with apparent gunshot wounds. The female was a resident of Auburn Hills, MI, 
and the male was a resident of Clarkston, MI. A firearm was found on the scene near their bodies. The 
investigation is still ongoing. However, at this time, the preliminary investigation has revealed that this 
was an isolated domestic homicide and suicide incident. 
 
This is an incredibly tragic outcome of a domestic situation. The Auburn Hills Police Department sends 
our condolences to the involved families. Out of respect for the families, the names of the deceased 
persons will not be released at this time.  
 
This incident was contained to the address and did not involve any other people. There were no other 
reported injuries at the scene. 
 
Anyone who may have information related to this incident is asked to contact the Auburn Hills Police 
Department at 248-370-9460. 
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Scott McGraw, Deputy Chief of Police 
Auburn Hills Police Department  
Office: 248-364-6862 
Email: smcgraw@auburnhills.org 
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